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Dear Rachel Gormley,   

 
Thank you for consulting London City Airport. This proposal has been assessed from an 

aerodrome safeguarding perspective. Accordingly, it was found not to conflict with London 

City Airport’s safeguarding criteria. 

 

Reference CS_ 306378_00 

Proposal The proposed installation of 3 no antenna on 

4.8m / 3.8m support poles together with 1 no 

equipment cabinet and ancillary 

development thereto on the rooftop of 58 

Kingsway. Top height of masts 31.00m / 

30.00m AGL. 

Location 58 KINGSWAY, GRAY'S INN, HOLBORN, 

LONDON, WC2B 6DX 

Borough -- 

Case Officer -- 

 

This response represents the view of London City Airport Ltd as of the date of this letter and applies 

solely to the above stated application. This letter does not provide any indication of the position 

of any other party, whether they are an airport, airspace user or otherwise. It remains your 

responsibility to ensure that all the appropriate consultees are properly consulted.  

 

If any changes are proposed to the information supplied to London City Airport in regard to this 

application which become the basis of a revised, amended or further application for approval, 

then as a statutory consultee London City Airport Ltd requires that it be further consulted on any 

such changes prior to any planning permission, or any consent being granted. 

 

Kind regards, 

Madison Atkinson 

On behalf of London City Airport 
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